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PARENT TIP OF THE MONTH

\_

Parent Tip- Our attendance is staying up around 95%. This is AWESOME! Keep it up
Fleming! We are seeing Monday as our lowest day of the week. School is the utmost
importance for your child’s success in school!
to pay for school lunch unless an application is filled out. Please fill out an application
online or pick up from the school office if needed. If not, remember to send money if for
your student’s lunch account. This is a change for 6th graders specifically as lunches are

Reminder- Students at Fleming do need
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After School
Program

Afterschool classes begin

October 2nd and run from

3:30 to 5:30 Monday through

Thursday.

Classes include:

Cooking

Choir

DJ

Magic
Archery
Builders club

Chess club
Digital Art
and

Future

Planning

We also offer

tutoring on
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LIBRARY

Thank you for supporting our
first Book Fair this year. | want to
send a special thank you to Rina
Trimper for her daily help during
book fair. Thank you to Zoe's
Grandmother Debbie for helping
sell lollipops. Our scholastic
profit to buy more books is
$2271.59. Oregon Books is the
best bookstore in Southern
Oregon. Oregon Books gave our
Fleming Library such a great
discount. We have added 54 more
new books to Fleming's library.
Don't forget when you go
shopping at Oregon Books, you
need to mention our school name.
We get a discount at the end of
the year on the total sales for
Fleming School. We still need
BOX-TOPS. Thank you to our
PTO. They have gifted the library
$100.00. Enjoy the beautiful fall

( FAMILY ADVOCATE \

Our family advocate program is
to help students overcome
barriers to success. If your
student is in need of clothing,
school supplies, hygiene supplies,
haircuts or any referral services,
please let the office know and we
will get you connected to the
Family Advocate, Jamie Sarvent
Lost and Found: Located in the
cafeteria. Cleaned out on the 1st

Tuesday.
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Cveather. Grab a book and sit in)

\of every month

( ATHLETICS

Fleming Athletes are having a
great fall season in every

Sport. Thank you to our parents
who helped at the home Cross
Country meet and to those who
continue to dedicate their time to
Football and Volleyball. Boys
Basketball season starts in mid
October. Sign ups are in the
office now! Check the Athletics
Tab on the Fleming Web Pge
for more informatio,

Bus Note Reminder
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Students must turn in a hand written note from their parent in order
to ride a different bus. The note must have the bus number and
address where the student is going. If a student is riding the bus to
another student’s home, both student’s must provide hand written
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**Don’t forget we have Homework Help from 7:30-8:30am Monday - Thursday where your student can come
and receive some extra classroom support.



